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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Thank you for responding to our email.  You are recieveing this letter because your child has been allocated a 

place during the current school closure.   You may have indicated particular hours, days or dates.  This letter 

is to provide general guidance at whatever point you will be accessing the school care, particularly if that is 

this Tuesday 5th Janaury.   

 

Attending school during the school closure 

 

 Children are expected to wear full school uniform including school shoes, not trainers, and please 

ensure PE kit is in school for outdoor activities. 

 

 Children will need to bring in packed lunches unless you child usually have school dinners and you have 

told us. If so, this will be provided. 

 

 The school day will be  

 

KS2    8:50 am to 2:50 pm 

KS1/Rec   9:00 am to 3:00pm  

Nursery   8:30 am to 3.30pm  

 

There will be no soft start. Kool Kidz places are only available after confirmation from Mrs McDermid. 

  

 As numbers stand at the moment, yoru child will be taught in a bubble of no more than 15, alongside 

children from the same year group.  Please drop your child to their year group classroom. 

 

Even as a key worker, if provision away from school can be made, it is advisable and preferable according to 

the guidance.   At whatever point you are able to to keep your children safe at home, we would ask you to do 

so.  We are operating on reduced staffing on a rotation basis and have a duty to keep our staff exposure to 

potential infection to a minimum during this period.  

 

We are grateful for your support and fleixbiltiy during this period of uncertainty.  What we have planned 

may well change as we see how the arrangements work.  However, we will communicate this as soon as we 

ourselves know.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Amanda Gable 

Headteacher 
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